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I live in  Sweet Home and have a private well. This is one of the reasons I bought my 

home and property. I pay to maintain and keep my well clean and that's all I should 

have to do. The city has its hands in everything else and should not have the right to 

take this away from us or have any say in! I see how bad my neighbors water is 

because it's city water so they do not even do a good job on what they are already 

responsible for. Just another way to put greedy hands in something we have already 

paid for and work hard to have. Leave our wells alone! 


